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Anne Camp Y Scott Meltzer  Y Rob Dill (Council) Y 

Matt Deely Y Mark Sabow Y Amy Martin (Council) N 

Andy Gibs Y Keith Stewart N Sharon Scarpelli (BOE) Y 

Rob Goldberg Y Robyn O’Hagen N Bob Buono DPW Y 

Jon Hendl N Patrick Doyle N Jon Cole (Council) Y 

Linda Brennan  N Eric Bober Y Donna Feigenbaum (SCA) N 

Steve Yetter Y Jim Leonard Y John Fabrazzo (Director) Y 

Ryan McNair Y Jeff Schaefer N   
 
 
Meeting is called to order by the Chairperson, Mark Sabow at 8:00 pm. 
 

Motion to accept the minutes of April 19, 2022 

Changes/Additions to minutes: None 

Moved by: Ryan McNair  Second:    Andy Gibs 

Chairperson’s Report: Mark Sabow 

• Faber Field opened on May 14, 2022 for use. Thank you to the mayor, council, and our 
liaisons who kept up the pressure to have this field open for play 

• Field equipment and maintenance equipment for Faber  

• The Recreation Director has a list of what has been received/backordered. Team benches are 
due June 13th.  Maintenance equipment is here but there is no utility vehicle to pull it; we 
have to borrow from Ridgewood. 

• 4 AED devices have been placed around the Borough, 5 more have been shipped. 

• How to provide funding for future turf replacement at Faber; anticipated life span is from 10 to 
15 years: 

• The cost to replace is $800,00 to 1 million.  The Council is asking the RAB to place an 
additional $10 fee to each player’s registration fee to help fund a new field when it is needed.  
A vigorous discussion took place. 

• Tennis courts at Wilde request for equipment to be placed inside the courts: 
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• Push brooms (2), benches (3-4); garbage cans (2); racking system for pickleball paddles; 
door (1) to directly connect the 5 tennis courts. 

Recreational Organization Reports: 

Baseball: Rob Goldberg 

• All-Star Day is this coming Saturday; HS scholarships have been decided; the Recreation 
program will finish June 11th; summer travel teams will play June - August 

Basketball (Youth): Ryan McNair 

• No report 

Basketball (Men’s): Keith Stewart 

• No report 

Dog Park: Linda Brennan & Robyn O’Hagen 

• No report 

GR Soccer Club (GRSC): Eric Bober 

• Try outs are taking place; adult soccer is in progress, fall registration has begun. 

Jr. Football: Steve Yetter 

• Registration is open and going well. 

Lacrosse: Matt Deely 

• LAX Day was a great success; 2 scholarships have been awarded to 1 male/female HS LAX 
players; program is done June 5th; GR 8th grade boys were seeded #1 in the State Tourney. 

Men’s Softball: Scott Meltzer 

• Mens’ SB is going well; Faber field needs turf bases. 

Shooting Stars (GRSS): Jon Hendl/Andy Gibs 

• Tryouts have begun, 500 (2014-15) players; 3 teams were in the State Cup; season ends in 
June. 

Wrestling: Scott Meltzer 

• The wrestling room is open Friday nights for practice. 

Members-at-Large: Anne Camp 

• No minutes have been posted on the Borough website, just the agendas. 

Scheduling:  Jim Leonard 
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• Process is going well. 

Liaison Reports: 

GR Council: Rob Dill, Jon Cole, Amy Martin: 

• Great day for town sports with the opening of the new artificial field. 

GR BOE: Sharon Scarpelli 

• Field Hockey is possibly being reintroduced at the HS; there are 40 participants who are 
interested.  They would play on a turf field from 7:00-9:00 pm M-F.  The field would have to 
be relined. 

• Hamilton has weeds appearing since the renovation. 

DPW: Bob Buono: 

• No Litter signs have been placed at the BB/tennis/pickleball courts; summer remedial work is 
taking place on the fields; stitching in a home plate at Faber field (turf); Sycamore field 
should either be all grass or skinned. 

Friends of the Arboretum: 

• No report 

Senior Citizen Advisory Committee: Donna Feigenbaum 

• No report 

Recreation Director Report: John Fabrazzo 

• Signs and AED devices have been distributed.  He has asked for information from all of the 
primary fall sports programs.   

• May 18th the Health Department will inspect the pool.  There is no diving board at the pool 
because it is not deep enough. 

New Business:  None 

Motion to Adjourn:  Eric Bober  Second: Steve Yetter 

Next Meeting Date:                  June 28, 2022, 8:00 pm in person 


